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Christopher Healy is the Manager of Culturecom Consulting, a consulting firm operating in Suriname. Healy’s project experience is based primarily on cross cultural problem solving expertise. Throughout his work he is committed to dialogue across cultural boundaries aimed at reconciling sustainable development and conflict, through an understanding of human needs, security, equity and the dependence on ecosystem services.

The consultancy operates in Suriname but has experience in Sierra Leone, Fiji and the Caribbean (Guyana, Jamaica, Grenada, St. Vincent, Antigua and Barbuda). Healy worked with organizations such as the UNHCR, OAS, UN, IADB, WWF, CI, ACT, the Suriname government and local enterprises.

Healy studied fine arts, art history and anthropology at the Cooper Union and Yale University. After returning to Suriname in 1984 he acquired project experience in refugee issues, post conflict peace maintenance, mediation, strengthening of democracy including electoral assistance and observation.

He developed and executed numerous projects focusing on sustainable livelihoods, such as eco-tourism and small-scale gold mining pollution abatement in the interior of Suriname. Land management and administration, including Indigenous and Tribal land, resource and cultural rights have been a recurring theme in his work.

Strong institutions are fundamental to sustainable development. Work was done to help strengthen the leadership at the national, regional and local level. Recently he worked on  projects to internally strengthen tribal chieftaincy and to formulate an integrated stand alone policy for artisanal and small-scale gold mining in Suriname. 

Healy is now working for Suralco, a subsidiary of Alcoa, in setting up a community relations department with a sustainability approach tailored to the Surname context.   

Healy is the winner of the Alexander Bouchet prize for outstanding academic achievements in the Department of African-American Studies, Yale University (1981), and in 2008 he was awarded the Rotary Vocational Excellence Award in Suriname. He has published several articles and two books on artisanal and small-scale gold mining. One of these books was written while working for the OAS in Suriname (1997).
